
 

To:    All Medi-Cal IPAs 

From:   IEHP – Quality Programs      

Date:  December 15, 2022    

Subject:   2022 Global Quality P4P Program – Data Submission Deadlines!  

 

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) would like to remind you of the data submission deadlines 

for the 2022 Global Quality P4P (GQ P4P) Program.  

 

Encounter Data Submissions 

• All IPA encounter data submissions for the 2022 GQ P4P program year must      

be submitted to IEHP no later than March 31, 2023.  

 

Historical Data Form 

• All Historical Data Form submissions for the 2022 GQ P4P program year must 

be submitted to IEHP no later than February 1, 2023. Do not send duplicate 

submissions on Providers’ behalf. Only 1 submission per service should be 

sent.  

 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found at: www.iehp.org > For 

Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondence 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership in providing quality healthcare to IEHP’s Members.   

Any questions related to this program can be sent to IEHP’s Provider Call Center at            

909-890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or email IEHP’s Quality Department at 

QualityPrograms@iehp.org.   
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